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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates $10,000.00 to Bay View Park Project  

Alpena, MI, November 29, 2024 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) 
recently made a $10,000.00 donation to 
the Friends of the Alpena Courts (FAC). 

FAC has been working for the past eight 
years to help promote tennis, pickleball, 
and basketball in the Alpena area, with a 
recent project of converting the hardly 
used tennis courts at McRae Park into six 
dedicated pickleball courts. 

The FAC’s next adventure is a renovation 
of the current tennis and basketball courts 
at Bay View Park. This project would 

replace the old courts with new tennis courts, pickleball courts, and basketball complex, 
complete with new LED lights. AAACU is proud to support this renovation with a $10,000.00 
donation, helping the FAC get one step closer to their goal of $336,244.00.  

AAACU’s donation to the Friends of the Alpena Courts comes from the credit unions 
Community Reinvestment Fund. These funds are comprised of dollars donated back into our 
communities thanks to credit union members who choose to receive their monthly statements 
electronically. The credit union pledged to donate $9.00 annually for each of these e-statements 
accounts and in 2024, AAACU will donate up to $238,000.00 back into the communities they 
serve. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of October 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 47,579 members with 
total assets equal to $851,859,076. 
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